
May 23, 2021 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this 
is Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

• We were informed today that Major League Baseball and the Tampa Bay 
Rays are now opening their full seating capacity and are no longer using 
socially-distanced pods. Therefore, we can also expand our seating capacity 
for graduation ceremonies!  

o If you reserved tickets already those tickets will be replaced with 
General Admission tickets that will be sent automatically to your 
email address. You will use the General Admission tickets for entry 
into the stadium. 

o If you need additional tickets use the link on your graduates Senior 
Teams page and enter the number of General Admission tickets 
needed and they will be emailed to you 

o If you had not ordered tickets, please use the link on your graduates 
Senior Teams page and enter the number of General Admission 
tickets needed and they will be emailed to you 

o Seating for graduation will now be on a first come first serve basis 
like in the past 

• Senor Week starts Monday May 24 and runs through Saturday May 29th. 
Please see schedule of events on our school’s web page 

• Senior Exam schedule and underclassmen exam schedule can be found on 
our school’s website 

• Last day for Seniors is Wednesday June 2nd. Last day for underclassmen is 
Wednesday June 9th. Wednesday June 9th will be a shortened day with 
release at 12 noon 

• We continue FSA/EOC/AICE and AP testing. Please make sure your student 
takes any and all scheduled exams. We start Geometry EOC this week and 
continue with Reading, Algebra, US History and Biology make-ups 

• Please encourage your student to finish the year strong – this quarter and 
exams make up nearly two thirds of their grade. 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good 
health and high spirits! 

See you at the top! 


